
RECEPTION
NEWSLETTER TERM 6 

Learning this term 
We will continue our journey around
the world , ending up under the sea,

learning about marine life and playing
with the pirates. During our journey

we will learn about different cultures
and communities around the world. 

WE CAN’T BELIEVE WE ARE BEGINNING
THE FINAL TERM OF THE YEAR. TIME

HAS TRULY FLOWN BY!

How are we
all

different?



Please, remember to book lunch
for the following week via Arborr
PE is on Thursdays, please make

sure your child is wearing
appropriate clothes and shoes  
We kindly ask your child not to

bring any toys from home as this
can cause disagreements with

other children in the class.
We warmly invite you to join our

class and share stories about your
homeland or any trips you've

taken with your child to another
country

Please return the consent form for
the trip before Wednedsday 25

June

t h

REMINDERS

TRIP TO THE AQUARIUM: 1/07/25
SPORTS DAY: 10/07/25

LAND EVENT: TBC

Dates for your calendar 


